
 CHORUS COSTUME FOR 4TH GRADE SPRING PROGRAM 

 Dear Parents & Guardians, 

 Your student will be in the  CHORUS  for the spring  music program,  Pirates! 

 Chorus costumes will be pirate clothing and accessories. No pretend weapons will 
 be allowed (ex. swords or guns) 

 The 4th grade performance date is Tuesday, April 9th, 2024 7:00 pm at the OLD Middle School 

 Gym  (401 N. 8th Street)  . 

 If you have questions, please call 324-3915, write a note or email at 

 bdelapp@savannahr3.com. 

 Follow updates on the Minnie Cline Music Facebook page by liking Minnie Cline 

 Music or visit the music website MinnieClineMusic.org. 

 Mrs. DeLapp 


